
 

 

March 2, 2022 

 
Via e-mail 
 
 
Kimberly Worthington, P.E. 
Deputy Commissioner 
City of Chicago 
Department of Assets, Information, and Services 
2 N. LaSalle St, Suite 200 
Chicago, IL 60602 
 
 
Re:  Agency Authorization to Proceed with Remediation  
 
 
Mrs. Worthington: 
 
Agency personnel have worked with your staff and contractors over the last several months to 
review and amend planning documents and associated procedures that provides reasonable 
assurance that human health and the environment will be adequately protected during the 
upcoming remediation of the former Carnotite Reduction Company site. 
 
This letter authorizes the City to proceed with the planned remediation, detailed in numerous 
plans and procedures, associated with and tied to the recently issued Amendment 5 of your 
radioactive materials license. 
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If you have any questions, please contact me at 217-558-5135 (kelly.horn@illinois.gov) or Kelly 
Grahn at 630-293-8242 (kelly.grahn@illinois.gov).   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
for 
Kelly Horn, Branch Chief 
Radiation Protection Services 
Division of Nuclear Safety 
Illinois Emergency Management Agency 
 
kfg:kh 
 
cc: Ram Ramasamy, AIS 

Abby Mazza, AIS 
 Kris Schnoes, Tetra Tech 
 Carol Nissen, Tetra Tech 
 Glen Huber, SAHCI 
 License File, IL-02467-01 
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